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library work for 
ADULT EDUCATION

Over 1,300 librarians and trustees 
from Canada and the United States 
attended the forty-sixth annual con­
ference of the American Library As­
sociation held at Saratoga Springs, N. 
y., last week. Miss Mary S. Saxe, 
Miss E. M. Jenkins, and Miss Olive 
Le Boutillier represented the West- 
mount Public library. Creation of 
commission on the library in its rela­
tion to adult éducation and the 
pointment of a permanent board of 
education for librarianship were for­
ward steps taken by the Association. 
The commission, financed by the Car­
negie Corporation of New York, will 
make a study of the more important 
adult-educational activities in America 
and abroad. ___
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